

Baldwin's Gate Liaison meeting 9th march 2017

Meeting minutes

Attendees

Ian Webb, Keith Lawton, Andy Hall, Luke Williams and Mark Jones

Apologies – Mark Rees

Items discussed in first liaison meeting

1. Ian and Keith requested bullet pointed programme of works which is as follows
 - On site drainage works ongoing for the next month along
 - Highway drain works due to be started in April
 - Boundryline fencing will hopefully start in april
 - Crossover works to join A53 to site will be taking place end of April
 - First superstructures to be laid hopefully in april
2. A complaints log will be started to log any complaints being made to site – this to be sent to Keith and Ian
3. Street names requested by the residents group has been given to Newcastle council and they are now discussing which ones are ok
4. Requested some help from kier in regards to the ongoing issue with drainage on gateway avenue. Residents complaining of effluent smells etc and drains continually blocking up in numerous places – drainage needs cleaning and camera to see whats causing this. also issue with the treatment plant being overloaded discussed – potential issue down the line maybe
5. Kerb layout queried in regards to the entranceway to site from gateway avenue , this has now been resolved and footpath is 2m wide and will be straight onto ours where gateway avenue joins onto site entrance
6. Discussed potential traffic calming procedures/ methods on a53 and is this with the highways?

Next meeting made for 26th April @ 11.30am